Andrew Poonian

From: Clive Dawson

Sent: 26 January 2021 14:.02

To: ‘Alistair Simmons'

Cc: DC Admin Planning

Subject: RE: Small Poplar to be re-pollards
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Trees

Hi Alistair

Thanks for your e-mail - | will send this to our admin team.

Unfortunately they will not be able to process the application unless we have a sketch plan showing the location of
the tree.

Issues have arisen where there is more than one tree of the same species in the same garden so we now insist that a
site plan is provided with all applications. This is to avoid confusion and to assist with the clarity of information
relating to applications published on the TDC website.

As soon as you send a plan or sketch plan to the above e=mail then we can validate your application.
Regards

Clive

Clive Dawson

Tree and Landscape Officer

Tendring District Council
Council Offices, Thorpe Road, Weeley, Essex, CO16 5AJ] CC

www.tendringdc.gov.uk

COVID-13 : Our team is working hard to continue to process applications and respond to enquiries during this
unprecedented time, and we apologise if you experience some delay to our usual service standards; your
farbearance is much appreciated.

~--Qriginal Message-----

From: Alistair simmons [

sent: 26 January 2021 12:40

To: Clive Dawson I
Subject: Small Poplar to be re-pollards



Good afterncon Clive, would like to notify you of my intention of re-pollard in a small popular in the back garden of
number 72 third Avenue, Frinton On Sea.
Can you send me a reply to show that email arrived please.
Keep safe and will speak soon with youl
Alistair

Sent from my iPhone



